M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
January 3, 2019
RE:
Queen City Transportation for Conner High School – Archery 

Attached is the agreement with Queen City Transportation for Conner High School Archery Team to travel to Louisville on March 15, 2019. 
I recommend the approval of the above agreement, as presented.

